
Newsletter Friday 10th November 2023

Follow us on X, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

Look here to see what activities are on offer for no 
cost or low cost this weekend.  Don’t forget to 

check the organisation’s website before you set off.

Next Friday!

WHAT’S ON FOR FREE THIS WEEKEND?

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/9.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-11th-12th-Nov-1.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/9.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-11th-12th-Nov-1.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/9.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-11th-12th-Nov-1.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/9.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-11th-12th-Nov-1.pdf


Do you know anyone who is looking for 
a school place in September 2024? 

This week’s ATTENDANCE 
Cedar Class (YR) = 93% 

Oak Class (Y1) = 97% 
Maple Class (Y2) = 88% 
Acacia Class (Y3) = 88% 

Mulberry Class (Y4) = 91% 
Willow Class (Y5) = 97% 

Elm Class (Y6) = 90% 

We had our first stay and play session this 
week and it was great fun.  We have 
another one planned in a couple of weeks.


If you know anyone who is looking for a 
school place for their child in September 
2024 please encourage them to book on 
the next session that we have 

organised for potential new pupils and 
their parents to showcase our marvellous 
school.


It’s easy to book via our school website 
HERE or just tell them to call the school 
office.


Please spread the word!

We are so sorry that the photographer 
cancelled this week’s session.  This has 
now been rescheduled for Friday 17th 
November.

IS YOUR CHILD 
LEARNING AN 
INSTRUMENT AT 
SCHOOL?

Please keep a look out in your child’s book 
bag for a folder with a letter and a practice 
diary.  Please encourage your child to 
practice their instrument regularly.  


Thank You!

https://christchurchschool.cc/stay-and-play/
https://christchurchschool.cc/stay-and-play/


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE FOUND 
HERE ON OUR WEBSITE

It’s just over 6 weeks to Christmas!  Here are some dates for your diary…..

CHECK OUT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE FOR MORE 
SCHOOL EVENTS

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD - 
GIVE A GIFT AT CHRISTMAS TIME 

This year we are taking part in a campaign 
called Operation Christmas Child, run by

the UK charity Samaritan’s Purse.  We will be 
joining thousands of other schools up and 
down the country to wrap, pack and send 
shoeboxes full of gifts - things like cuddly toys, 
games, balls, hats, gloves & scarves, 
stationery and hygiene items - to children in 
need all around the world.


Through this campaign, we are teaching our 
children about generosity for others, and

compassion, to make them aware of the fact 
that there are children elsewhere in the world

who have nothing, and give them the 
opportunity to do something practical, yet so 
simple, that can make such a difference.


Please support this campaign by sending in 
a shoebox with gifts and a piece of 

wrapping paper.  We will then package the 
boxes and send them off to the charity who 

will distribute them.  Please send all 
shoeboxes in by Tuesday 14th November. 

Should you have any questions about 
Operation Christmas Child, or Samaritan’s 

Purse, please visit:

 www.samaritans-purse.org.uk


Thank you for your support!

Send love, hope and joy with a heartfelt gift!
Build a shoebox online today, and we'll pack and send it for you.

S H O E B O X O N L I N E . O R G . U K

Samaritan's Purse International is a registered charity within England and Wales (1001349), and in Scotland (SC039251), and an incorporated company registered by guarantee in England and Wales (2462257).

Victoria House, Victoria Road, Buckhurst Hill, Essex, IG9 5EX  
Telephone: 020 8559 1180 | Email: info@samaritans-purse.org.uk

TM

Shoebox Online is a quick, fun and easy 

way to send a shoebox full of gifts to a 

child in need. Each gift-filled shoebox you 

send is a tangible expression of God’s love 

and means so much to a child who may 

never have received a gift before.

http://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/events/
https://christchurchschool.cc/events/
mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc
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Next

BOOK NOW
bubblechurch.org




